
Dear Bob: 
 
As we discussed, we are seeking the backup for the numbers appearing in 
Verizon's compliance filing regarding the FLC Development, in Part G-
10.  Verizon has presented a calculation based on numbers that are 
supposed to represent Verizon's recalculation of forward-looking 
investment, but no backup for those numbers was provided.  The numbers 
at issue are in the Collocation, Switch, Loop & IOF, SS7, Misc. Other, 
and Support Investments tabs of the electronic filing (pages 5-11 of 
the paper version).  Those tabs consist of spreadsheets with numbers 
that appear to have been derived elsewhere (judging from the many 
decimal points appearing in the numbers), but the underlying 
documentation was not provided. 
 
Thank you for agreeing to track down this documentation, assuming it 
exists, and getting it to us ASAP.  Please let me know if it will take 
more than one day (i.e. by the end of the day tomorrow) to get this 
backup to us.  Thank you. 
 
Ken Salinger 
Palmer & Dodge LLP 
111 Huntington Avenue 
Boston, MA  02199-7613 
617.239.0561 
fax:  617.227.4420 
ksalinger@palmerdodge.com 
 
 


